From: Daniel Jennings
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To whom it may concern,

I’m writing to reject the proposed wind farm at Nundle/Crawney especially turbines 2-17 as they impose a
negative view from the Crawney Station Homestead that any sort of screening to block this view would also
block any view at all from the house.

The ridges along which the intended turbines are to be located are very fragile as there has been many
landslides over the years, this construction work we believe would have a negative impact on the environment
and landscape causing erosion into the head of major river systems in the region.

I also believe the turbines would hinder the access for aerial fire fighting.

Please no turbines in this pristine environment.

Kind Regards
Daniel Jennings
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